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 ‘Nurturing aspirations, celebrating individuality, fulfilling potential’

    



Letter 7



18th October 2016
Dear Parents

Parents’ meetings 
Parents’ meetings will take place this evening from 4.30 – 7.00pm. Thank-you to all parents who attended last week’s meetings. 
We endeavour to communicate openly and regularly with parents at other times in the year. Please note that your child’s teacher will be available most afternoons at 3.00pm to chat informally and you can contact any teacher to ask for an appointment to discuss specific questions or concerns throughout the term by emailing admin@hatherop.gloucs.sch.uk. 
Residential visit to St. Omer, France

Last summer, Class 3 parents received a letter explaining the arrangements that have been made jointly with Southrop and Bibury Primary Schools, to visit St. Omer near Calais in France from Tuesday 27th June to Friday 30th June 2017 (3 nights). Today we are sending home a letter which includes details of the payment schedule. If you wish your child to participate in this visit, please return the slip and first payment by Tuesday 1st November 2016.
Please can we respectfully remind parents that if your child is not participating in the visit, they will be expected to attend school as usual. Thank you for your co-operation.

Drum lessons
Drum lessons were cancelled this week. Parents will be informed when these missed lessons will be made up.
School 160th Anniversary Celebrations – Victorian Day
To celebrate our 160th Anniversary we will be having a Victorian Day on Tuesday 8th November. We would like everyone to dress in Victorian clothes so that we can all feel the part. Last week we sent home some ideas and we are looking forward to seeing the results!
Open Morning
We will be holding an Open Morning on Thursday 10th November and look forward to welcoming parents, prospective parents and the local community into our school. Everyone will be able to see a sample of the wide range of activities that go on in our thriving school.  Please tell anyone that you think would be interested, to come along. Thank you.
Remembrance Service at Hatherop Church
Parents are welcome to join us on Friday 11th November at 10.45am at the Church when we will hold a service to remember all those who have given their lives in wars and conflict.

Poppies 

Mrs Malet will be selling poppies in the playground during playtimes on Wednesday 2nd November, Friday 4th November and Wednesday 9th November. Please send your child in with a donation if they wish to purchase a poppy.
Christmas collection for the Cirencester branch of the Salvation Army

After the success of last year’s appeal, we have again decided to collect new toys and gifts for the local Salvation Army Appeal this Christmas. The gifts are aimed at children aged up to 16, whose families are unable to provide them with presents. The collected presents will be distributed in the Cirencester area. The gifts need to be NEW not second hand.  After the half term break, there will be a collection box in the hall for children to place the gifts in. 

Below are suggestions for gifts you might like to donate.

0-3 years:  dolls, teddy bears, cot mobiles, baby clothes, bath toys, CDs of suitable music and nursery rhymes, puzzles

3-5 years: dolls and action figures, cars, lorries, DVDs and CDs (music and nursery rhymes), colouring sets, pencils, crayons, books, puzzles

5-9 years: educational games & toys, stationery (colouring sets, pencils, crayons, school sets), CDs & family friendly DVDs, books, puzzles, word search, crosswords

9-12 years: games and toys, stationery, CDs, DVDs, books, T-Shirts, hair accessories, gloves, scarves, hats

13-16 years: CDs, DVDs, books, make-up and toiletries (please try to ensure non-allergic ingredients if possible), gloves, scarves, hats, T-Shirts, hair accessories

Thank you for your generosity.

Nature Club 

Nature Club will meet after half term on the following Friday afternoons from 3.00 - 4.00pm: 11th November, 18th November, 25th November and 2nd December.                                                                                                                                                                                          

Thank you.

Thank you for all your support during this first term of the year. It has been a great start to the year. The new Reception pupils have settled in well, as have the new pupils in other year groups. 

There are many activities to look forward to next term including our Victorian week 160th Anniversary celebrations.
We look forward to seeing you on Monday 31st October. 
 Yours sincerely,
Mrs. C. Burton and Mrs. C. Wolfe 

Acting Head Teachers

Diary dates for term 1

        Tuesday 18th October                      Parents’ Evening 4.30 – 7.00pm  

        Wednesday 19th October                End of term 1

Diary dates for term 2

       Monday 31st October                      Term 2 begins

       Monday 7th November                   Victorian Week to celebrate our 160th Anniversary

      Thursday 10th November                Open Morning  9.00 -11.00am

       Friday 11th November                    Remembrance Service at Hatherop Church 10.45am                                                            
      Thursday 17th November              Class 1 visit to Lea Wood

      Saturday 26th November                Garden Working Party 
      Friday 9th December                        Carol Service and Social Evening 6.00pm

      Friday 16th December                      End of term 2
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